

Awarded to

Holly Tsur

Forest Grove Historic Landmarks Board 2009 ~ 2022

Vice Chair 2011 - 2014 and Chair 2015 - 2020

In Recognition of Dedicated Service to the City of Forest Grove and Citizens of Forest Grove

The Forest Grove City Council sincerely thanks you for your dedicated service and exceptional leadership you exemplified on the City of Forest Grove Historic Landmarks Board.



A place where families and businesses thrive.

Peter B. Truax, Mayor
Forest Grove City Council
May 23, 2022